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Submission: So much for improved efficiencies of merged councils. I do not see why Mid-Coast have received special leave to

submit this variation. Let's get real on improved efficiencies before just slugging the ratepayers thus reducing the need to
actually see benefits of the mergers. This is what was promised!





